
 

 

 
 
Call for Applications:  
The Hans Manneby Memorial Travel Grant for Young Museum Professionals 
 
ICR established this travel grant as a memorial to Chairperson Hans Manneby to 
encourage young colleagues to participate in ICR activities. The grant is to the amount of 
one thousand Euros (1000 €). Applications are welcome from all young members of ICOM 
who wish to attend the ICR 2015 Annual Conference in Israel on 19-23 October 2015.  
 
Applicants must be: 
 

1. Less than 35 years of age. 
2. An individual member of ICOM or work at an institution that is an ICOM member 
3. Actively working as a museum professional for a minimum of two years as of the 

application date. 
 
The awardee is required to: 
 

1. Give a ten-minute presentation on the conference theme at the Annual Conference. 
2. Write a paper relating to the presentation for publication. 
3. Write a report about the Annual Conference for publication on the ICR website. 

 
Note that the presentation, paper and report must be written in English. 
 
Preference will be given to applicants who are individual members of ICR and/or employed 
by a regional museum. 
 
To apply send a CV with a cover letter stating why you wish to attend the 2015 ICR Annual 
Conference in Israel, along with the title and abstract of your proposed presentation. 
Applications should be submitted to ICR Secretary Jean Aase at jeanaase@getmail.no by 
1 June 2015. The successful applicant will be informed by 30 June 2015. This information 
will also be posted on the ICR website. All applications will be acknowledged on being 
received by ICR.  
 
Applications will be evaluated by a Selection Committee. 
 
The grant will be paid to the successful applicant after conclusion of the conference and 
reception of the report by ICR.  
 


